From: Dackombe Simon [mailto:Simon.Dackombe@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk] 
Sent: 09 January 2015 15:48
To: Tracey Morrissey
Subject: WOODSTOCK URBAN EXTENSION 14/02004/HYBRID

Dear Mrs Morrisey 

I write with regard to the above planning application recently submitted to Cherwell District Council. In making this submission TVP is mindful that the impact of the development will spread across two Local Authorities, but predominantly will impact upon Woodstock, which lies within West Oxfordshire District, accordingly our submission is based upon the data regarding the impact of the development upon West Oxfordshire, however we have made reference to the policy implications for both Cherwell and West Oxfordshire District Councils. I am happy to discuss the implications of our submission  with either yourself or your counterpart at West Oxfordshire District Council  in due course.

Regards

Simon Dackombe
Strategic Planner
 
Thames Valley Police
Property Services 
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